St. Augustine's Catholic Primary School

Dunfield Road, London, SE6 3Rd

Tel: 020 8698 6083

Email:info@staugustines.lewisham.sch.uk - Website:www.staugustines.lewisham.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Miss M. Collins

Assistant Headteacher: Ms L. Scheuermann

Head of School: Mrs D. Duffus

School Business Manager: Mrs L. Reynolds

30th November 2023

Dear Parent

Football Club: Y4, Y5 & Y6

FA Coach, Steve Owen, from Winning Post Sports Coaching will be running Football Club for Years 4,5 & 6 commencing Thursday 18th January 2024 from 3:15PM to 4:15PM

The dates for this term are as follows:

January: 18th, 25th

February: 1st, 8th, 22nd, 29th

March: 7th, 14th, 21st

9 sessions in total

Half term is week commencing Monday 12th February 2024.

Steve is the current Kent League Youth Coach of the Year, plus he is also a Crystal Palace Youth Scout. Winning Post Sports Coaching run Dalmain Girls FC, if girls want to join. They also have links to Lewisham boys and girls district squad, for referrals.

The children will need their normal PE kit (white t-shirt and navy blue shorts), but they may also wear a sweatshirt and track suit bottoms in colder weather. If your child does not have suitable PE kit they will **not** be able to take part in the club.

The cost of this club is £36 and must be paid for via Parent Pay once your child has been offered a place, prior to the start date. A text will be sent to confirm your child's place.

If your child is interested in joining this club please return the attached form via email to aallen@staugustines.lewisham.sch.uk by Friday 15th December 2023.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs D Duffus Head of School

